
5 April 2013 
 
I make my submission as an ordinary citizen very concerned that the natural 
values of this country are already seriously degraded as a result of various 
forms of human development. Even if we now make strenuous efforts to 
restore them to something like their pristine state, success may be out of 
reach. It's therefore of extreme importance that any activity that might further 
exacerbate this situation be prevented. Our children and grandchildren will 
have good reason to condemn our generation if we fail to meet this challenge. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Robert Byrnes 
 
 


